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TO:    Colorado Water Conservation Board Members  
 
FROM:   Greg Johnson, Water Supply Planning Section 
 
DATE:    May 23-24, 2018 Board Meeting  
 
AGENDA ITEM:  19. Statewide Water Supply Initiative Update 
 
 
 
Staff recommendation:  This item is informational only, with no Board action requested. 
 
Background: 
 
CWCB staff is working with the technical team to implement Phase 2 of the update to the 
Statewide Water Supply Initiative.  Phase 2 entails detailed technical evaluations for each of 
the subject areas (e.g. municipal and self-supplied industrial, agricultural, environmental and 
recreational, etc.) per the methodologies developed in Phase 1.  CWCB staff is also working 
with the technical team, roundtables, and other stakeholders to appropriately message key 
aspects of the project and gain a better understanding of how the project fits with other 
water planning efforts.  All project documentation is available on the SWSI Update webpage.  
 
CWCB staff will give a brief status report and update on the anticipated project schedule. 
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